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Mr. Robertson,

| would like to make a few comments on the Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Scoping
Document.

| support the addition of motorized routes to create more summer loop opportunities for motorized
vehicles, although | would prefer to see more. With so many wilderness areas and roadless areas in this
region, motorized user big loop opportunities, aside from dirt roads, are still very limited.

As a motorcyclist, | would prefer to see fewer existing trails being widened to 65 inches and possibly
some singletrack trails added for legal motorcycle use. Having only 2.0 miles of singletrack in a forest
this size is unfair to this user group. Opening some amount of singletrack trails to motorcycles would not
harm the backcountry character of the SNF (specifically in the Wind River And Washakie RD's).

Thank you.

Greg Buchko






